
Request for Feedback on Your Recent 

Telehealth Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for choosing our telehealth services for your 

recent appointment on [Date]. Your health and satisfaction are our top priorities. 

We value your feedback and would greatly appreciate it if you could take a moment to share 

your thoughts about your experience. Your input will help us improve our services and ensure 

we provide the best care possible. 

Feedback Questions: 

• How would you rate your overall experience? (1-5) 

• What did you like most about the telehealth appointment? 

• Is there anything we could improve for future appointments? 

• Would you recommend our telehealth services to others? Why or why not? 

Please reply to this email or click on the following link to complete a short survey: [Survey 

Link]. 

Thank you for your time and feedback! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Healthcare Provider/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


